
 
 

COVID-19 Health and Safety Guidelines 
Updated November 2022 and in effect until further notice 

 

We know the value of connecting in person, and NMFTA is committed to ensuring the 

safety of all who attend our meetings and events. We will follow all federal and local 

guidelines to ensure a safe conference. The CDC and experts are helping people better 

understand their COVID risk and what actions to take if exposed. Given these updates, 

we are offering new options for meeting COVID safety guidelines outlined below. 

 

The 2022 Digital Solutions Conference on Cybersecurity does not have a mask mandate, 

nor are attendees required to provide proof of vaccination or a negative COVID-19 test. 

Masks are optional for attendees. If wearing a mask will make you feel more 

comfortable while attending the conference, please do so.  

 

For those traveling, please adhere to transportation mandates in airports, during air 

travel, and while on public modes of transportation. 

 

We strongly encourage you to understand your risks according to CDC Guidelines prior 

to attending. We also recommend you familiarize yourself with the Westin Old Town’s 

COVID Policy, which includes enhanced cleaning protocols. 

 

NMFTA will update all meeting attendees if current safety requirements change. Masks 

will be available upon request. Compliance with general CDC safety guidelines will help 

to protect everyone participating in NMFTA events.  Thank you in advance for your 

cooperation and consideration of fellow attendees.   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/if-you-were-exposed.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html
https://whattoexpect.marriott.com/wasxw
https://whattoexpect.marriott.com/wasxw

